
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 

1250 West Alder Street  Union Gap, Washington 98903-0009  (509) 575-2490 

 
 

December 15, 2020 

 

Rob Jammerman – City of Wenatchee Public Works Director 

PO Box 519 

Wenatchee WA 98807 

 

RE: City of Wenatchee WWTP Digester #4 Plans and Specifications 

 

Dear Mr. Jammerman, 

 

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) has reviewed City of Wenatchee WWTP Digester #4 Plans and 

Specifications.  In accordance with RCW 90.48.110 and Chapter 173-240 WAC, and on behalf of 

Ecology, the subject document is hereby APPROVED.  

 

This office is to be notified of any proposed changes or revisions to the approved document.  Any such 

changes or revisions must be approved in writing by Ecology. 

 

Ecology’s review and approval of this document is only to assure compliance and consistency with the 

appropriate rules and is not to be construed as a quality control check.  Nothing in this approval shall be 

construed as satisfying other applicable federal, state or local statutes, ordinances or regulations.   

 

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact Coleman Miller at 

(509) 454-4246 or coleman.miller@ecy.wa.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David B. Bowen 

Section Manager 

Water Quality Section 

 

 

cc: Andrew Staples, PE – HDR Inc.   

 


